
Howdy…

Hope everyone is doing well. We are looking forward to seeing you all on 
Wednesday at Seekonk Speedway for the $10,000 to win Bay State Classic 
event. Please see below for some extremely important information you 
need to know. If you have any questions, please reach back out to me either 
by email, ed@seekonkspeedway.com, or phone, 508-336-9959.

MINOR POLICY AT SEEKONK:

Unlike some of the other tracks, it is extremely important that you know the 
minor policy Seekonk Speedway has in place so you don’t have issues upon 
arrival at the back pit area gate. Any children that enter the pits must be at 
least 15 years of age or older, and have minor release paperwork signed by 
BOTH parents in order to receive entry. All paperwork must be signed and 
notarized PRIOR to arrival to the track. There are NO exceptions to this rule. 
This means there will be no babies, five year olds, 10 year olds, etc, allowed. 
Only children ages 15-18 are allowed with the minor paperwork signed and 
filled out. All patrons entering the pit area that are over 18 must be able to 
prove it if they are asked at the pit booth. Please understand this policy they 
have in place & plan accordingly. This is per both the state of Massachusetts 
and the Seekonk Speedway. You can download the track minor release form 
through the below link if you need it.

MINOR RELEASE FORM: https://seekonkspeedway.com/wp-content/
uploads/2019/12/2020-minor-release-form.pdf

Pet Policy: There are no pets or dogs allowed in the pits at Seekonk 
Speedway. 

SCHEDULE:

The schedule for the day is attached below in this email. 

Pits Open 2 pm
Practice 1: 4:10 pm
Practice 2: 5:00 pm
Heat Races: 6:30PM
Consi races to follow if needed
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Feature: 8:30PM or so (approx. time, determined by flow of show, could be 
earlier or slightly later)

PARKING IN THE PITS:

There will be no saving of spots on Wednesday entering the pit area -- so if 
you wish to park with another team -- you MUST be with them when you are 
driving in. There are going to be NO exceptions to this rule. We have a lot of 
cars coming between the three divisions racing and it will be crucial to park 
where you are asked and stay together in designated areas.

------------

If there are any questions or concerns, don't hesitate to reach out. 

 I will communicate any changes if they happen. For now, plan to be racing at 
Seekonk and chasing the $10,000 check on Wednesday July 28th!

Thank you again for choosing to race at the Bay State Classic 

Ed


